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James T. Rodier, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law

1465 Woodbury Ave., No. 303
Portsmouth, NH 03801-5918

603-559-9987
jrodier@mbtu-co2.com

September

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

PETITION FOR REVIEW OF THE REASONABLENESS AND APPROPRIA.
OF PSNH’S APPROVED CHARGES FOR SELECTION, BILLING, AND PAYMENT AND

COLLECTION SERVICES TO COMPETITIVE ELECTRICITY SUPPLIERS

Docket No.

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing on behalf of on behalf of PNE Energy Supply LLC d!b/a Power New
England (“PNE”) are an original and seven (7) copies of a Petition for Review of the
Reasonableness and Appropriateness of PSNH’s Approved Charges for Selection, Billing,
and Payment and Collection Services to Competitive Electricity Suppliers.

The purpose of this renewed petition is to request that the Commission review the
reasonableness and appropriateness of PSNH’s approved charges for selection, billing, and
payment and collection services to competitive electricity suppliers. See Order No. 25,405
(August 31, 2012) at 6. Accordingly, in compliance with the requirements of Puc 203.06(c),
PNE has provided pre-filed testimony and exhibits with this filing. PNE is not seeking a “rate
adjustment” in this proceeding. Any “rate adjustment” would take place in a subsequent PSNH
general rate case. Nonetheless, in compliance with the requirements of Puc 203.06(c), PNE has
provided pre-filed testimony and exhibits with this filing.

Moreover, in an effort to curb discovery disputes with PSNH, PNE is also filing herewith
a Motion to Clarify the Application and Interpretation of Rules Puc 102.22 and Puc 203.09(a).’

‘In Docket No. DE 12-097, PSNF{ propounded 39 Data Requests (many of them multi-part) on Mr. Fromuth’s
testimony which consisted of 3 ‘/2 pages.



Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Is! James T. Rodier


